
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  

 Bagel Dog  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today     

   

1. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

2. 7
th

 Grade Culinary Club will meet today in room 108 until 4:00pm. Please see Ms. Vogg 

if you have any questions.  

 

3. Attention all girls softball players- please see Coach Vogg TODAY if you are interested 

in ordering apparel. Forms will be due tomorrow before practice. 

 

4. 8
th

 graders-don’t forget to submit your teacher recognition by Monday, April 30. We’ve 

extended the deadline a couple of days. Your advisors should have additional information 

sheets if you need them. We will celebrate you and your recognized staff member at a 

luncheon on Monday May 7
th

 at 1pm.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


